
 
 
 
September 30, 2021 
 
Major Darin Hood 
Highlands County Sheriff’s Office 
400 S Eucalyptus Street 
Sebring, FL 33870 
 
Subject: Motorola Radio Communications Products and Services 
 
Dear Major Hood: 
 
To meet Highlands County’s objective of enhancing the existing APCO Project 25 (P25) 
communications system, Motorola Solutions, Inc. is supplying you with Project 25 Equipment. 
 
This letter confirms that the components of this Project 25 system are sole-source items and may 
only be purchased through the factory direct Motorola sales department. 
 
Motorola values the opportunity to continue to serve Highlands County by providing world class, 
life-critical solutions. Questions or inquiries may be directed to the local Motorola 
Manufacturing Representative, Chas Elliott at (863) 381-0504. 
 
 
Sincerely: 
MOTOROLA SOLUTIONS, Inc. 
 

 
 
Chas Elliott 
Manufacturer’s Representative 


